SCHOOL DISTRICT OF CHETEK

CHETEK, WI

Minutes of Committee of the Whole
      Board of Education                   September 11, 2006
Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 

Roll Call:  Jennings, Peters, Springer, Atwood, Jost.  Hanson arrived at 6:08, Reisner arrived at 6:18, Jost left at 6:25 p.m.  Others present:  Al Brown, Superintendent, Shane Samuels, from The Chetek Alert, Jill Koenitzer, Elementary Principal and Ed Harris, High School Principal.
Motion by Atwood, seconded by Springer to approve the agenda.   Motion carried unanimously.

Al Brown presented the Facility Report.  He indicated that the board will need to discuss the long-range facility improvement plan since the boiler project was the last item on the previous long-range facility plan.  Dave Peters suggested developing a framework for putting items into the long-range facility plan and including it with the EL-9 policy on Asset Protection.

The Board reviewed the Annual Board Agenda and made adjustments to the items in the Results and Linkage areas.

Ed Harris discussed the evaluation forms being used with the coaches to ensure the coaches are aware of their responsibilities.

Board members were reminded to get ideas for sharing at the Vail Trip to Genie or Ken.

The Board will be presenting at the WASB Fall Meeting on how the Chetek School District connects student achievement with its Policy Governance.

Motion by Atwood, seconded by Reisner to go into closed session.  On a roll call vote, Atwood, Jennings, Peters, Hanson, Reisner and Springer voted yes.  Motion carried unanimously.

Motion by Peters, seconded by Springer to go back into open session.  Motion carried unanimously.

Motion by Hanson, seconded by Jennings to adjourn at 7:47 p.m.  Motion carried unanimously.








Natalie Springer, Clerk

